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Friday 19th November 2021. 

Remembrance Sunday 

Thank you to those children who came to St Wynwallow 

Church on Remembrance Sunday. It was lovely to see everyone 

there. Lily and Grace from Razorbills class laid the wreath on 

behalf of Landewednack and Little Lizards this year, and they 

did a splendid job.   

 

Thank you also to everyone who supported this year’s poppy 

appeal by donating to the charity boxes in school and Little 

Lizards. A final total of what we raised for The Royal British 

Legion will be announced in due course.  

 

  

 

Welcome Lea 

We would like to give a very warm welcome to Lea who joined Miss Wells, Mr Green and 

Razorbills class this week. We hope you will be very happy at Landewednack and make lots 

of happy memories Lea!  

 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards & Accessories 

Your child/children should have come home with their ordered 

Christmas cards and accessories this week from Cauliflower Cards. 

Obviously hoping not, but should there be any discrepancies with your 

order please contact Cauliflower Cards directly. Alternatively if I 

(Lyndsay Bray) can be of any help, please do not hesitate to contact 

me.  Thank you so much to everyone who placed an order with 

Cauliflower Cards, they are now donating to us £118.00 as result of all 

orders placed.  

 

The lunch menu for next week   

Monday 22nd – Friday 26th November will be 

from the  

WEEK 1 MENU.  

mailto:head@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk


                                                                     

  

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

We will all be enjoying our Christmas Lunch at school and Little Lizards on Wednesday 8th 

December.  Please let Lyndsay Bray know by Wednesday 1st December if your 

child/children will not want Christmas Lunch on this day. A lunch will be ordered and paid 

for on ParentPay unless we have been informed otherwise. Please be aware that there will 

be no other menu served on this day. (It would be really helpful to advise us if your child 

would like the vegetarian option instead turkey as well please.) 

 

Children who don’t usually attend Little Lizards on a Wednesday are invited to come in and 

enjoy Christmas Lunch too. If parents would like their child to come in for lunch on that 

day, please let Little Lizards staff or Lyndsay Bray know by Wednesday 1st December.  

 

The cost of Christmas Lunch is £2.34 and can be paid for in the usual manner, via your 

child’s ParentPay account.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                     

  

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 
 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

Please see attached to this emailed newsletter a letter from 

Kernow Health, regarding the nasal flu vaccinations. These will be 

administered here at Landewednack on Friday 3rd December for 

those children whose parents have completed the online consent 

form. Please also complete and submit the form even if your child 

will not be having the flu vaccine. 

 

 

********************************************************************************   

 

Diary Dates: 

Bikeability for Year 5 will now take place in the Spring Term  

Friday 3rd December – Nasal Flu – Reception to Year 6 – Further details to follow… 

Tuesday 7th December – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm  

Wednesday 8th December – Christmas Dinner Day!  

Friday 10th December – Christmas Jumper Day!  

Wednesday 15th December – Little Lizards Concert 1.30pm – 1.50pm – School Hall  

Wednesday 15th December – Infant Nativity 2pm Parents to arrive at 1.50pm please  

Wednesday 15th December – Junior Carol Service at St Wynwallow Church – 6.30pm  

Thursday 16th December – Infant Nativity 2pm  

Friday 17th December – Break Up for the Christmas Holiday at the usual finish times 

 

Diary Dates 2022 

Tuesday 4th January – Return to School and Little Lizards 

Tuesday 15th February – Cross Country – Mullion School from 4pm 

Friday 18th February – Break Up for the Half Term Holiday  

Monday 28th February – INSET Day School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 1st March – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Tuesday 1st March – Venue to be confirmed  

Wednesday 16th March – Second Fluoride Application – Puffins Class  

Friday 8th April – Break Up for the Easter Holiday 

Monday 25th April – Return to School & Little Lizards   

Friday 27th May – Break Up for the Half Term Holiday 

Monday 6th June – Return to School and Little Lizards  

Friday 22nd July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays   

 

*********************************************************************************  

 

Pupil Voice will return next week. 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                                     

  

 

Due to the increasing Covid cases in the area we are asking parents to please err on the 

side of caution if your child is unwell. 

 

CHILDREN CAN GET CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

The main symptoms of COVID-19 are: 

 

a high temperature 

a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours 

a loss or change to sense of smell or taste – this means they cannot smell or taste anything, 

or things smell or taste different to normal 

 

If your child has any of the main symptoms of COVID-19, even if they're mild PLEASE get 

a PCR test (test that is sent to a lab) to check if they have COVID-19 as soon as possible. 

Your child should stay at home and not have visitors (self-isolate) until you get the test 

result – they can only leave home to have the test. https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 

 

Thank you for helping us to keep children and staff at Landewednack and Little Lizards 

SAFE. 

 

 
 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test


                                                                     

  

 

Children in Need Day 2021 
Well done to everyone who came to school and Little Lizards dressed in spots, 

stripes or both - you all looked fabulous! Thank you also for the donations we have 

received for Children in Need. It’s not too late to donate, if you wish to support this 

charity please pay your kind donation in to your child’s ParentPay account. We will 

let you know how much our children have raised next week. 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                                                     

  

 

 

 

 

 

*********************************************************************** 

 

 



                                                                     

  

 
Intruders!  

Unfortunately we have been having some unwelcome visitors entering school premises out of 

school hours. Residents in Croft Parc have witnessed a group of youths climbing over the 

fencing on to the playground and then on to the school field. This week all of our (very 

heavy) picnic tables were turned upside down. We are very thankful that no particular 

damage was caused to the tables ….this time!  

 

Could we please ask that should any parents or friends of the school and Little Lizards see 

any such behaviour they report it to us immediately. Further intrusive behaviour will result 

in us reporting these incidents to the police. Thank you for your help and support.  

 

********************************************************************************* 

 


